
 

 

 

 

It is with deep sadness that I bring you the news of the disappearance of 
“Georgie” the VFW Auxiliary orphan dog that was hoping to find a 
FOREVER HOME with a VFW Auxiliary or member.  

“Georgie” went missing while helping the Auxiliary raise funds for the 
President’s Special Project during the organization’s “Kick-Off” at the 
Council of Administration meeting in Eau Claire, Friday night.  

A search party looked tirelessly to NO AVAIL!  

On Saturday a note was left in the VFW Auxiliary meeting room stating 
that if the Department President did not pay a ransom of $1,000 to the 
VFW’s Commander’s Special Project by 2 pm that “Georgie” would be 
dismembered and would end up as fish-food at the bottom of a lake.  

The ransom could not be paid because our hard earned donations (thus 
far) were restricted for the Auxiliary’s Special Project for the Sierra Delta- 
Life Buddy Program.  

We believe “Georgie” was the victim of heartless THUGS! 

Please remember his honorable service to the VFW Auxiliary when making 
your donation to the “President’s Special Project”! Send your donations to 
Department Treasurer Lenore Otto, 1383W Wisconsin Ave., Oconomowoc, 
WI 53066. Make checks payable; VFW A WI and memo: “PSP” (Presidents 
Special Project). 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 
“Georgie’s” sister has been found and notified! She is devastated and has 
stepped up to work with the VFW A for the Sierra Delta “Life Buddy” 
program. 

Paws-a-tively exciting news! 

Information about “GEORGETTE” coming soon!  


